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Dear Colleagues and Friends of NRULPC,

We end the year with great thanks to all of you for your support of the important

work we are doing through the NRULPC and Clinic.  Our recent virtual Advisory

Board meeting on November 27th highlighted many of the projects staff and

students are involved with (many suggested by a wide variety of our

stakeholders).  These projects are undertaken for the express purpose of

increasing farmers, ranchers, small miners, landowners, and others

understanding of regulatory hurdles associated with land use.  While the Center

and the Clinic are working on independent projects, most efforts have overlap

and create synergy for the Clinic and its students.  These cover a broad range

of topics such as prescribed fires, water and land use rights, labor shortages,

wolf reintroduction, and grazing allotments.  Undergraduate classroom activities

and coursework are also supported jointly.  We especially thank those of you

who have given your time to meet with students and provide them with your

expertise.  The past year has been an outstanding period of growth and

productivity for us and we have every expectation this will continue.  The Clinic
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has a full contingent of new students for the spring semester, and the Center

has a full docket of matters in progress. 

At the same time, during the November meeting, Advisory Board members

provided important feedback on how they might become more involved in the

work of the Center.  They also suggested a number of new possibilities for

expanding communications and outreach.  These will all be reviewed carefully

and taken into consideration as plans are made for an in-person Advisory

Board meeting in March 2019.  Further details will be provided through the

NRULPC listserv and upcoming Newsletters. For more information about the

NRULPC and Clinic, and to access Advisory Board reports and presentations,

please visit our website: https://extension.arizona.edu/nrulpc.

Best wishes to you and your families for a healthy and joyous holiday season. 

We look forward to continuing our work together in 2019!

Happy Holidays,

George, John, and Bethany
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